
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
A ribbon cutting to welcome Joseph’s Infants & Children’s Boutique to their new 
location will take place on Sunday, March 31st at 1 PM.  They are now located at 
Lucien’s Plaza.  The GBBPA is pleased that Mayor and Council have accepted our 
invitation to officiate at the ribbon cutting ceremony.  Kimberly Ferrari, the owner, 
relocated here in order to expand and to better display her variety of beautiful 
Christening, Communion and Party Wear for Children.    
 
We would like to extend our congratulations and continued success at their new 
and easy to reach location.  Additionally, we are honored that Kim has recently 
joined the Greater Berlin Business and Professional Association.  We hope you will 
be able to join us for the ribbon cutting, after which, refreshments will be served. 
 
The store is located at: Lucien’s Plaza, 37 Clementon Road, Berlin, NJ.   To see 
some of these beautiful outfits go to her Facebook page:  https://
www.facebook.com/josephschildrensboutique/ 
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